
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO REPUBLISH 
THE REGISTER OF ELECTORS 

 

 
North Somerset Council 

 

 
 

In accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 and the 
Representation of the People (England and Wales) Regulations 2001 notice is 
hereby given of the Council’s intention to publish a revised register of electors 
on 1 February 2024. Electors registered in the area do not need to take any 
action as a result of this notice.   
 
The revised Register will incorporate all of the changes to polling districts and 
polling places, which were approved by North Somerset Council in November 
2023.  
 
Registers may be viewed, by appointment only, at The Town Hall, Walliscote 
Grove Road, Weston-super-Mare, North Somerset, BS23 1UJ.  
 
Any queries you may have regarding the registers or if you wish to check where 
you are registered, please email electoral.services@n-somerset.gov.uk or 
phone 01934 634909.  
 
 
Nicholas Brain  
Electoral Registration Officer  
Town Hall  
Walliscote Grove Road  
Weston-super-Mare  
North Somerset 
BS23 1UJ 
Dated: 08 January 2024  




